
Notice of temporary Change of Structure of Architectural Control Committee 

At the July 22, 2013 meeting the Countryside South Homeowners Association Board 

determined that the Architectural Control Committee (ACC) has not been functioning in 

accordance with the provisions of the Covenants of the Homeowners Association. There has 

been confusion and delay in dealing with requests from homeowners wishing to make changes 

to their property.  It is important that any response from the ACC committee be prompt and 

consistent and be forwarded to the HOA Board for final approval in a timely manner. 

Therefore, the Homeowners Association Board has determined that the board will act as a 

proxy for the ACC Committee until a functioning committee can be formed.  In order for that to 

take place, participation by homeowners who are interested in supporting the community is 

needed. Until the committee is again a functioning entity, homeowners wishing to build a shed, 

a fence, change the color of their house or make other external changes to their property 

should contact one of the following HOA Board members who will serve as the ACC Committee: 

Tom Mastel, Chair – 791-0714 

 Jim Moore – 999-9366 

John Mattson 348 – 3418 

If you wish to serve on either the ACC or the HOA Board please contact Board President Jo Ann 

Paulson at 791-1561. 


